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BY E-MAIL 
 
February 22, 2011 

 

Mr. Edward B. Veldboom 
Russell Christie LLP 
505 Memorial Ave.,  
Orillia, Ontario  
L3V 1W5 
 
 
Dear Mr. Veldboom:  
 
Re: The Corporation of the Municipality of Grey Highlands’ 

Motion to Review and Vary Board Decision EB-2010-0253  
Board File No.  EB-2011-0053 

 
This will acknowledge receipt on February 16, 2011 of a Notice of Motion for a review 
and variance of the Board’s Decision EB-2010-0253 dated January 12, 2011, regarding 
the location of Plateau Wind Inc.’s distribution facilities within certain road allowances 
owned by the Municipality of Grey Highlands. 
 
The Board has assigned file number EB-2011-0053 to this matter.  Please refer to this 
file number in all future correspondence with the Board regarding this matter. 
 
Please direct any questions relating to this application to Robert Caputo, Project 
Advisor, Applications and Regulatory Audit at 416-440-7632 or e-mail, 
robert.caputo@ontarioenergyboard.ca. 
 

Yours truly, 
 
Original Signed By 
 
John Pickernell 
Assistant Board Secretary 
 
c. Mr. Dan Best, Municipality of Grey Highlands 

Mr. David Timm, Plateau Wind Inc. 
Mr. Charles Keizer, Torys LLP 
Mr. Tyson Dyck, Torys LLP 
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